
Senator, 

 

I am writing to urge you to pass Senate Bill 428 as amended -1 out of committee. 

 

The SBACk system is expensive in terms of time and school resources at a time when the legislature is considering 

education cutbacks.  We passed a bill requiring this audit already, and the unaccountable bureaucrats in the ODE 

willfully used a loophole in that legislation’s language to provide an audit that was neither helpful nor honest.  Please 

pass this bill so we can see this audit done right and learn what these tests really cost us and what we get for that cost.   

 

Jerry Rosiek 

Professor of Education at UO 

Father of a 7th grader. 

 


